<DATE>

<NAME>

<ADDRESS>

Dear <NAME>,

We have received the results of your pre-employment medical evaluation, conducted by our Occupational Health Provider, Kaiser Permanente.  After reviewing the Essential Function Worksheet for the position of <JOB TITLE>, Kaiser has informed us that you have the following permanent work restrictions:

· <INSERT RESTRICTIONS – Use bullets if multiple>
Based on these restrictions, it appears that you are not able to perform the essential functions of the <JOB TITLE> and our analysis indicates that there are no accommodations that would allow you to perform the position.  If you believe that there is an accommodation that would enable you to perform the essential functions of the <JOB TITLE> position, please contact me at <565-XXXX> or <NAME>, Disability Management Analyst at <565-XXXX>.  Attached is a copy of the County’s Disability and Reasonable Accommodation Policy.

If you have any questions regarding the pre-employment testing results, please contact Terilynn Bench, Leave & Return to Work Manager at 565-3553

Sincerely,

<Dept Designee> 

Cc:

<DM Analyst>, Disability Management Analyst

Enclosed:

Disability & Reasonable Accommodation Policy

